
Date: 11-02-2024 

 

Notification 

Subject: Submission of Supervisor Choice Form for Postgraduate Program Session 

2022-2023 

Dear postgraduate students of the Department of Electrical and Electronic Engineering, 

I hope this communication finds you well. This is to inform you that, for the ongoing 

academic Session 2022-2023, including Semester I and Semester 2 (January 24), the 

Department of Electrical and Electronic Engineering extends a formal request for the 

submission of the Supervisor Choice Form. The deadline for this submission is February 

25, 2024. This submission is mandatory for all students enrolled in the mentioned 

postgraduate program during the specified session. 

Furthermore, we wish to bring to your attention that, students from the preceding year, 

who have yet to finalize the selection of their supervisor, are also urged to submit their 

Supervisor Choice Form by the aforementioned deadline. 

Thank you for your cooperation. 

Sincerely, 

 

Postgraduate coordinator 

Prof. Dr. Nipu Kumar Das 

Department of Electrical and Electronic Engineering 

Chittagong University of Engineering and Technology 

 

 


